
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, JUNE 25, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

YOU’VE PROBABLY HEARD ANNOUNCEMENTS REGARDING OUR UPCOMING BUS TRIPS 

THIS YEAR. SPECIFICALLY TO THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION IN SEPTEMBER 

AND TO MACKINAC ISLAND IN OCTOBER. ONE OF THE MOST ENJOYABLE PARTS OF THE 

TRIP ARE THE TRAVEL TIMES AND THE FELLOWSHIP WE ENJOY. CONSIDER THIS 

LISTENER FEEDBACK REGARDING A RECENT TRIP THEY TRAVELED WITH US ON. 

“GOD BLESS YOU!! THANK YOU!! AS I TRY TO PUT MY THOUGHTS INTO WORDS, THSE ARE THE 

PHRASES THAT KEEP REPEATING IN MY MIND. MY HUSBAND AND I ARE ON OUR WAY HOME 

FROM THE PRAISEFEST IN BRANSON, ON THE BUS WITH MANY WONDERFUL PEOPLE. I AM 

PRETTY SURE THAT I AM THE YOUNGEST PERSON ON THIS TOUR BUT I QUICKLY FOUND OUT 

THAT AGE IS JUST A NUMBER. I HAVE NEVER LAUGHED SO MUCH IN A LONG TIME. THE 

PEOPLE ON OUR BUS ARE FULL OF JOY, STORIES AND THEY HAVE ENCOURAGED ME MORE 

THAN I CAN EVER PUT INTO WORDS.” 

THEY WENT ON TO SAY THEY ALSO ENJOYED OUR DESTINATION; THE PRAISEFEST. 

“WE WERE BLESSED SO MUCH BY THE CONCERTS, THE TESTIMONIES, THE FOOD AND HOW 

OUR BUS HOSTS WAITED ON US THE WHOLE TRIP. WHOEVER PLANNED THIS EVENT DID A 

GREAT JOB! I CAN’T WAIT TO GO ON ANOTHER TOUR SOMEDAY. THANKS FOR LOVING THE 

LORD AND DOING YOUR BEST TO SPREAD THE GOOD NEWS OF JESUS.” 

MANY OTHERS WHO HAVE TRAVELED WITH US HAVE SHARED SIMILAR SENTIMENTS 

WITH ME AFTER A TRIP. A LOT OF MINISTRY TAKES PLACE DURING OUR TRAVELS 

TOGETHER. I INVITE YOU TO TRAVEL WITH US. FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THE TWO 

TRIPS STILL ON THE SCHEDULE FOR THIS YEAR, VISIT OUR WEBSITE; WRVM.ORG OR 

CONTACT US FOR A TRAVEL BROCHURE. THE DEADLINE TO REGISTER FOR THE TRIP TO 

THE NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION IS JUST ONE MONTH AWAY. IF YOU ENJOY GREAT 

GOSPEL MUSIC YOU WILL ENJOY THAT TRIP.  

OUR MAIN MINISTRY HAS BEEN, AND ALWAYS WILL BE, OUR RADIO BROADCASTS. 

THANK YOU FOR LISTENING. I PRAY THAT GOD IS MAKING OUR PROGRAMMING A 

BLESSING IN YOUR LIFE. OUR BRODCASTS ARE MADE POSSIBLE BY THE GIFTS AND 

PRAYERS OF OUR LISTENERS. I ENCOURAGE YOU TO JOIN OUR FAMILY OF SUPPORTERS.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


